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PGL INFORMATION PACK 

Please complete and return the attached “Medical Information Form” as soon as 

possible. 

 
• On Wednesday 25th May your child should come to school at the usual time in a set of clothes suitable 

for an activity (as we will go straight into our first activity session when we arrive at PGL) along with 

their luggage.  Your child’s case should be no bigger than 26” high/ 18” wide /11” deep as the coach 

has a maximum luggage capacity and your child will need to carry their own luggage. 

 

• Children should be at school for normal registration.  We will text parents when the children arrive at 

Boreatton Park and post regular photographs on our school website. 

 

• An information/Packing list is enclosed. Please support PGL’s policies 

 

• The children will also need a sleeping bag and a pillow.  Please do not purchase these items if you do not 

have them and can’t borrow them, inform our school office as PGL have a small supply. 

 

• They will need to bring a packed lunch for the journey.  Please make sure they bring a washable lunch 

box/bag and bottle, with their name clearly marked, as they will need this for the return journey. 

 

• Children will be put in to groups before the trip and a member of staff allocated to them.  It is vital 

that all inhalers and other medications are clearly labelled and given to Mrs Bridge on the morning of 

the trip with dosage instructions and frequency of administration. We should be informed of any 

medical need prior to the morning by way of completing the attached medical form.  Please do not put 

these in your luggage bags. 

 

• Children will not be allowed to bring their mobile phones 

 

• There is a tuck shop at Boreatton Park and the children will be allowed to bring no more than £10 

spending money (it is advisable that children take their money in coins) kept in a clearly labelled purse 

given to Miss Farlam on the morning of the trip.  Prices of items at the shop can be found on the PGL 

website as can a sample of the meals the children will eat. 

 

• Photographs will be taken of the children during their stay.  If you would prefer that your child’s 

photograph is not taken, please inform the school office as soon as possible in writing. 

 

• We will be returning to school on Friday 27th May at approximately 3.30pm.  Your child can be collected 

from school at this time.  Updates will be sent via text during the afternoon if needed. 
 

Please attempt to label ALL items with your child’s name to avoid any loss and ensure that your child packs a bin 

liner to put all their dirty clothes in!   

 

NB: Please do not let your child bring any valuables with them, e.g. mobile phones, electronic games and 

jewellery as they can only cause upset if lost or stolen. No curling tongs, hair straighteners or hairdryers are 

allowed.  Teachers will have cameras so it is not necessary for children to bring one. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr A Milne 

Deputy Headteacher 


